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Please do not spray Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor with any quantity of imidacloprid. The only
effective and protective alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology.

The facts need to be established before permitting the use of another toxic chemical in Willapa Bay
and Grays Harbor. No use of imidacloprid can be supported without demonstrating efficacy.
 


